
 
 
To:       Hilbert Community 
From:  Jill Meyer 

 Chair, President Search Committee 
Date:   November 30, 2017 
Re:      Search Update 
  
The search for Hilbert’s fourth president has just reached a significant point.  The 
advertising campaign officially kicked off this week with the position being posted in the 
online edition of a number of national publications.  The postings may be found at the 
Chronicle of Higher Education, Inside Higher Ed, Higheredjobs.com, The Journal of Blacks in 
Higher Education, Hispanics in Higher Education, and Women in Higher Education. The ad 
includes a link to the search prospectus which may be found at  
http://www.hilbert.edu/docs/default-source/default-document-library/presidential-search-
profile-v2.pdf?sfvrsn=0. 
   
The search prospectus is in large part a result of the meetings that were held by our 
consultant, Dr. Kate Haley. The Hilbert College President Search Committee again wants to 
thank the student leaders, staff members, faculty, and trustees who participated in this 
process.  
  
It is our hope that these ads, along with Dr. Haley’s networking, will result in a nice pool of 
very qualified candidates for the position.  I encourage you to consider nominating persons 
whom you think would add to the quality of that pool.  
  
The Search Committee also continues to welcome written comments regarding individual 
perspectives on the presidency and the challenges facing the college.   
Please send comments, questions, suggestions or written perspectives to me and/or Kate 
Haley. Our email addresses are below. 
 
Jill Meyer – jillm@baillie.com 
 
Kate Haley – khaley@haleyassociates.net 
 
  
  
Thank you.  
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	From:  Jill Meyer

